
Off to a Good Start! 
Students from 14 countries have descended 
on the Lomé campus. For the first time, all 8 
extension  centers  have  sent  third-year 
students, and the Niger and Senegal centers 
will  have their  first  graduates.  Of  the  131 
students, 83 are working toward graduation 
in  November.  Along  with  the  resident 
professors,  16  adjunct  professors  from  7 
nations will teach during this semester. Click here for photos of registration and here to 
see the first week's activities.
 PAThS Participants

Fifteen  WAAST  alumni  took 
part in PAThS doctoral courses 
in  June/July:  (l.  to  r.)  Jepthté 
Sawadogo,  Bismark  Bansah, 
Claver  Koutouan,  Ejindu 
Ogboso,  Timothée  Balbone, 
Jimmy Kuoh, John Ede, Alfred 
Ikedinma,  Douti  Flindja, 
David  Akonsi,  Paul  Oganya, 
Anthony  Ogbonna,  Solomon 

Ndegha. Not pictured: Célestin Sebalinda, Vincent Setsoafia. Click here for more photos.

Women's Dorm 
Opens

Ground-floor  rooms  
have  been  renovated  
and  4  students  have  
moved  in.  Work  
continues  on  the  
other  2  floors.  Pray  
that  the  other  7  
ladies  may  soon 
move  in.  See  photos  
of the progress here.

Extension Center News
Burkina Faso: Fifteen students  are  taking classes  this  session,  with alumni  Zachary 
Delma, Moïse Sawadogo, and Josué Dipama teaching. Nine are in Lomé to finish.

Cote d'Ivoire: The May/June session hosted 7 students. Alumni Daplex Ouentchist and 
Andre Kouadio taught. An extra session in October will make up a session lost last year. 
Three are now on the central campus working toward graduation.

Ghana: Sixty-seven students took courses in June/July, taught by alumni Phillip Arthur, 
Chris Dzoagbe, and Oppong Kyekyeku. Twenty + new students are expected in January. 
Twelve are preparing for graduation. 

Senegal: Seven students attended the June/July session. Most complete their studies this 
year, and a new group will begin courses in February.

Sierra  Leone:  Thirteen  students  were  in  the  June/July  classes.  Three  are  currently 
completing their program in Lomé. An entrance exam is slated for October.

Events on Campus
This Semester

6 August–14 September
BTh/Diploma Sessions

6 August‒31 October
3rd-year Students' Final 

Semester

11–13 September
Spiritual Emphasis with 

Rev. Dr. Chidi Okoroafor

Upcoming

3 November
Graduation

Speaker: Dr. John Easter
Africa's Hope

3–4 November
Board of Governors 

Meeting

12 Nov.–7 Dec.
PAThS Session

Please Pray...

• for health and strength 
for professors and 

students.

• for third-year students 
as they complete their 

theses and courses, and 
for those from the 
extension centers.

• for the completion of 
the women's dorm. 

• for funds to begin 
expanding the old library 

to include offices, 
classrooms, and the 

computer lab.
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Publications
See the new 2012-14 catalog on 
the WAAST Web site here.

Pray for Muslims! To subscribe 
to the  Jumaa Prayer Bulletin, 
write to  waastnews@waast.org. 
See the current issue here.

Like  WAAST  on 
Facebook
See more photos, news,  

and  prayer  requests  on  our  
Facebook page.
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